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Cancellation of the Provincial Climate Action Revenue Incentive Program

The Environmental Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

That the Board Chair send a letter to: Premier John Horgan; the Minister of Municipal Affairs; the

Minister of Environment and Climate Change Strategy; and UBCM detailing the impact of cancelling

the Climate Action Revenue Incentive Program (CARIP) and requesting that the Province engage

local governments on the swift replacement of CARIP with a program that provides consistent, non-

application based funding, with first payments received by local governments in 2022.
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